
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
Bobcat has made the unfortunate decision to lay-off thousands of 
workers for 3 weeks from August 19 through September 8. This layoff 
will take place at ALL North American Facilitates: 
 
 

• Johnson Creek, WI 

• Statesville, NC 

• Litchfield, MN 

• Wahpeton, ND 

• Gwinner, ND -USW Local 560 

• Rogers, MN - USW Local 9011 

• Bismarck, ND - USW Local 566 

 
 
We want to reassure you that, as union members, you have additional 
resources. 
 
Your union is negotiating with the company how this will be managed. 
We are actively seeking all relevant financial information to prevent 
future layoffs and protect your job.  
 
Your union dues are deducted from your payroll and as soon as you 
stop receiving pay, you will not have any dues deducted.  
 
As a member of a union family, you are not alone. We are a united 
force, and together we will support each other through this challenging 
time. Stay tuned for more info and resources.  


